ATTENTION:

THE PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING
FOR

MONDAY, AUGUST 9, 2010

HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO
DOCUMENTS NEEDED FOR DISCUSSION
NOT BEING AVAILABLE AT THE TIME.

THE NEXT REGULAR SCHEDULED
PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING WILL
BE HELD ON

MONDAY, SEPT 13, 2010 AT 7:00 P.M.

Thank You.
Julia Morford, Clerk



